
 

 

REPORT FROM THE FIRST MEETING OF THE EXTENDED COMPOSITION OF 

THE SERBIA MILLENNIUM PROJECT NODE 

 

 

Since November 2020, within the global futurist movement "Millennium Project" there is a Serbia node 

(Belgrade), with the contribution AeLeHSP initiative https://www.millennium-project.org/about-

us/nodes/serbia-node/ . The members of this large world organization are renowned foresighters, 

futurists and digital nomads https://www.millennium-project.org/  who are each in their own domain 

engaged in futurology and the formation of prerequisites for a better life for humanity in the near 

future. 

In agreement with the leadership of the "Millennium Project", the Serbian node is expanding with new 

members, colleagues who are interested and creatively engaged in futurology, each in their own domain 

for prosperity in the new millennium: 

• Mrs. Maja Adamović 

• Mr. Ljubiša Bojić 

• Mr. Stefan Kukolj 

• Mr. Dragorad Miloradović 

• Mr. Goran Mitrović 

• Mr. Igor V. Pantić 

• Mr. Andrija Sagić 

• Mr. Željko Zdravković 

All members are dedicated and successful actors in the plan of introduction and implementation of UN 

SDGs, especially in the fields of AI, ecology, climate change, development of smart cities and regions, 

application of IoT, with international reputation. 

At the founding meeting held in Belgrade on February 8, 2024. In 2008, the members of "Serbia Node" 

got to know each other better and agreed on directions for action and cooperation in Serbia, as well as 

in the SEE region, within the "Millennium Project". 

https://www.millennium-project.org/about-us/nodes/serbia-node/
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In accordance with the action plan of the "Millennium Project" and the planned actions in Serbia this 

year, with the aim of mutual cooperation, two events, two conferences, are especially important in this 

regard: 

• EMERGE 2024, https://emerge.ifdt.bg.ac.rs/ , at the end of November 

• Metaverse, mid-May. 

These two conferences should be included in the joint calendar of activities, and it should be proposed 

and offered that the experts of the Millennium Project participate in their work. 

Concrete proposals from the members are expected in order to define the next initiatives and plan of 

action, cooperation with the Government and Parliament of Serbia, regarding the initiative to adopt 

world regulations for the areas of ANI and AGI. 

An integral part of this note are the biographies of the new members. 

I will inform the management of the Millennium Project about the expansion of the Serbia Node and its 

new composition so that they will be included in the Millennium Project Discussion List 

MILLPROJ@HERMES.GWU.EDU  and other actions. 

 

Belgrade, 14.02.2024 

Tihomir Divjak 

            Serbia Node Chair 
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